
 

 
 
 
 
27 January 2023 
 
 

Ref: DOIA 2223-1471  
 
 
Ziyun (Evan) Wang   
fyi-request-21547-5a2ea5f5@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Dear Ziyun (Evan)  
 
Thank you for your email of 11 January 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 
 

I am a New Zealand citizen. I am writing to kindly request the most recent INZ Organisational 
Chart. 

 
Our response  
 
On 12 January 2023, you confirmed that you were requesting organisational charts for the whole of 
Immigration New Zealand. Please find this information attached as Appendix A.  
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Adrianna Nukunuku 
Business Support Manager 
Operations. Tasking and Improvement 
Immigration New Zealand  
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